

Home

About us

The program

Performers

Tickets

Getting there

Sponsors

Photo gallery

Donations

Contact us



A message from Rachel Smith

Dear festival supporter

What a small miracle that the stars somehow aligned and our festival was able to take place this year! We are all feeling very lucky and it is much on our minds that so many other events have fallen by the wayside. Thank you all for your support – from those who attended, from the Minjerribah community and from well-wishers afar.



□ subscribe to our blog